












EXHIBIT “C” 
VACATION CONDITION OF APPROVAL 

 

1. The proposed vacation area lies within the Fresno Metropolitan Flood Control 
District’s Drainage Area “EH”.  There are no existing or proposed Master Plan 
facilities within the proposed vacation area as detailed on the Exhibit “B” provided 
to the District.  

 
The District requires that the Master Plan drainage patterns remain as designed 
for the proposed vacation area.  
   

The District will need to review and approve any improvement plans associated 
with the project (i.e. grading plan and street plans), for conformance with the 
Master Plan drainage patterns prior to implementation. 
  

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at (559) 456-3292. 
 
 

FID previously reviewed Site Plan P21-00192 on March 9, 2021, those comments 
and conditions still apply.  For more details, please contact and Chris Lundeen at 
(559) 233-7161. 

 

2. Pacific Gas and Electric Company has existing land rights in this area and are 
requesting a public utility easement be reserved contiguous to the southerly right 
of way line of West Bullard Avenue and contiguous to the new westerly right of 
way line of North Hayes Avenue.  If you have any question regarding this condition, 

please contact Salvador Graciliano at (661) 865-2319. 
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